
  Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

*CC-           

Courtyard 

Cafe   

1                  
10:30a.m. First Baptist-CC                 

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“King Of The Cowboys”-

Channel 37                       

2:30p.m. Big Bucks Bingo-CC                               

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-       

“Hercules: The Legendary 

Journeys” TV Series-       

Channel 37 

2                   
10:30a.m. Pet Visits With Utah 

& Story Time-CC                       

12:00p.m. In Room Movie- 

“Billy Graham: Defining  

Moments”-Channel 37                                            

2:30p.m. Pastor Randy Jacks 

With Miracle Baptist-CC 

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-“The 

Gospel Of John”-Channel 37 

3                     
10:30a.m. Brainerd Baptist- CC        

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-     

“Hop”-Channel 37                             

2:30p.m.                                       

Resident Council Meeting-CC                                           

3:00p.m. In Room Pet Visits      

With Mack & Swiffer                     

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-     

“Heaven Is For Real”-Channel 37 

4                      
10:30a.m. Guitar Music &     

Devotion With Bill-CC                                          

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Aladdin”-Channel 37                                      

2:30p.m.                                      

Pastor Eddie Jacks With        

Resurrected Reformed Baptist-CC                                    

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-          

“300”-Channel 37 

5                    
10:30a.m.                                            

Bible Study With Patti-CC                                        

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-      

“Despicable Me”-Channel 37                                           

3:00p.m. Music & Melodies 

With Emily & Colton-CC                                    

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-            

“Kirk Franklin The Nu Nation 

Project”-Channel 37 

6                       
Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, and at 
each nursing station.                                                                                                        
Please let the staff 
know of any activity 
supplies you need. 

7                                                   

Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, and at 
each nursing station.                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
Please let the staff 
know of any activity 
supplies you need. 

8                          

10:30a.m. Devotion &        

Makeover Manicures-CC                 

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Jesse Stone: No Remorse”-

Channel 37                 

2:30p.m. Big Bucks Bingo-CC                               

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-       

“BBC: Galapagos”-        

Channel 37 

9                                                        
10:30a.m. Pet Visits With Utah 

& Story Time-CC                       

12:00p.m. In Room Movie- 

“Your, Mine, And Ours”-

Channel 37                                            

2:30p.m.                                

Pastor Gerald O’Guinn With 

Love Fellowship Baptist-CC                                    

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Highlander”-Channel 37 

10                     
10:30a.m. Brainerd Baptist- CC        

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-     

“Chicken Little”-Channel 37                             

2:30p.m. New Anointing                    

Inspirational Service-CC                                           

3:00p.m. In Room Pet Visits          

With Mack & Swiffer                        

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-“Divine 

Secrets Of The Ya-Ya Sisterhood”-

Channel 37 

11                    
10:30a.m. Devotion & Bunny   

Bean Bag & Ring Toss-CC                                          

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-    

“Jesse Stone: Benefit Of The 

Doubt”-Channel 37                                      

2:30p.m. Darrell Higgins With 

Grace Baptist Tabernacle-CC                                    

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-“Jesse 

Stone: Innocents Lost”-Channel 37 

12                  
10:30a.m.                                 

Devotion & Dart Poker-CC                                        

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-      

“Monument Men: Thomas 

Jefferson”-Channel 37                                           

2:00p.m. Creative T-Shirts-CC                                    

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-            

“Jesse Stone: Death In       

Paradise”-Channel 37 

13                      
Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, and at 
each nursing station.                                                                                                        
Please let the staff 
know of any activity 
supplies you need. 

14                    
Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, and 
at each nursing      
station. Please let the 
staff know of any    
activity supplies you 
need. 

15                 

10:30a.m. Devotion &        

Makeover Manicures-CC                      

12:00p.m. In Room Movie

-“Seven Brothers For 

Seven Brides”-Channel 37                                  

2:30p.m.                         

Big Bucks Bingo-CC                                

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Clambake”-Chanel 37 

16                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
10:30a.m. Pet Visits With 

Utah & Story Time-CC                              

12:00p.m. In Room Movie

-“Captain January”-

Channel 37                      

2:30p.m. Garden Club-CC                                    

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-                

“The Case For Christ”-

Channel 37 

17                       
10:30a.m.                                    

Devotion & Bunny Bowling-CC                                  

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-      

“Bugs Bunny Easter Funnies”-

Channel 37                                          

2:30p.m.                                       

Let’s Dye Those Eggs-CC                                      

3:00p.m. In Room Pet Visits      

With Mack & Swiffer                     

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-    

“Charlie Chaplin”-Channel 37 

18                                  
10:30a.m. Guitar Music &  

Devotion With Bill-CC                                         

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-“The 

Little Mermaid”-Channel 37                                    

2:00p.m. In Room Movie-“A 

Walk With Grace”-Channel  37    

4:00p.m.                                

Easter Bunny Pictures-CC                                          

4:30p.m.                                

Childrens Easter Egg Hunt-CC                                        

19                              

10:30a.m. Bible Study 

With Patti-CC                                            

12:00p.m. & 2:30p.m. In 

Room Movie-“Hawaii”-

CC & Channel 37                                  

2:30p.m.                         

Hawaiian Luau-CC                              

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-  

“The Notebook”-        

20                    
Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, and 
at each nursing      
station. Please let the 
staff know of any   
activity supplies you 
need. 

21                                     
Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, and at 
each nursing station.                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
Please let the staff 
know of any activity 
supplies you need. 

22 EARTH DAY     
10:30a.m. Devotion &        

Makeover Manicures-CC 

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“State Of Play”-Channel 37                              

2:30p.m.                               

Big Bucks Bingo-CC                                    

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Have Gun, Will Travel”  

TV Series-Channel 37                                   

23 PASSOVER & 

FULL MOON 
10:30a.m. Pet Visits With Utah & 

Story Time-CC                

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Jungle Book”-Channel 37                              

2:30p.m.                                

Easter Word Scramble-CC                                    

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-“Sound 

Of Music Live”-Channel 37 

24                              

10:30a.m. Brainerd Baptist-CC                                                  

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-“Gaither  

Gospel Series: Jerusalem”-Channel 37                                               

2:00p.m. Movie Mania-

“Emanicipation”(2024)-                     

CC & Channel 37                                                    

3:00p.m. In Room Pet Visits With 

Mack & Swiffer                                        

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-“Bridget 

Jones’s Diary”-Channel 37 

25                            
10:30a.m.                              

Easter Craft With Terri-CC                  

12:00p.m. In Room Movie- 

“Ella Fitzgerald & The Tommy 

Flanagan Trio”-Channel 37                  

2:30p.m. The Payne             

Family Ministry-CC                                          

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Peter Rabbit”-Channel 37 

26 ARBOR DAY                      

10:30a.m.                                 

Devotion With Debbie-CC                               

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Peter Rabbit 2”-Channel 37                 

2:30p.m. Easter Party & Jelly 

Bean Guessing Contest-CC                                     

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Touched By An Angel” TV 

Series-Channel 37 

27                                                               
Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, and at 
each nursing station.                                                                                                        
Please let the staff 
know of any activity 
supplies you need. 

28                    
Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, and at 
each nursing station.                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
Please let the staff 
know of any activity 
supplies you need. 

29                             

10:30a.m. Devotion &        

Makeover Manicures-CC                

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“The Presidents”-Channel 37                                     

2:30p.m.                                   

Big Bucks Bingo-CC                               

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-    

“Alias” TV Series-          

Channel 37                                                                          

30                 
10:30a.m. Pet Visits With 

Utah & Story Time-CC                

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Somewhere In Time”-      

Channel 37                                     

2:30p.m. Taste Testing-CC                                             

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Smallville” TV Series-

Channel 37 
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